
 

 

Direction Number: MDIR002-24 
 
 
 

 

Mayoral Direction to City Staff 

 

Section 284.3 of the Municipal Act provides the Head of Council the authority to give 
direction to staff in writing.  

I, Alex Nuttall, Mayor of the City of Barrie as requested by Council on August 14, 2024, have 
provided the following direction to staff: 

Since the Council approval of motion 24-G-111 concerning the Multi-Use Sports Field,    

new information provided in Mr. Green’s report and an exciting opportunity that emerged   

in early July, the City is actively working with a global entity on a promising venture that 

could significantly enhance the future of sport tourism in Barrie. I direct the CAO and staff 

to pause actioning Council motion 24-G-111 in order to allow for public consultation to    

occur and be presented back to Council later this fall.  

 
Dated at the City of Barrie, this 15th day of August, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
Original Signed by  
 
Mayor Alex Nuttall 


